
Reference No: E109/31/52 ; Date: 24/06/85  

24/06/1985 GL:- Re: Circular Letter 4/84 and previous circulars issued by this Department about 
revisions in the  rates of PRSI etc contributions.

A Chara

I refer to Circular Letter 4/84 and previous circulars issued by this Department about revisions in the  
rates of PRSI etc contributions.

It has been decided that this Department will no longer advise Departments of the normal annual  
revisions in the rates of PRSI contributions. Details of changes in the PRSI system will, however,  
continue to be notified direct to all registered employers by the Department of Social Welfare. A  
comprehensive guide for employers on the PRSI system is available from the PRSI Section of that  
Department and any enquiries about the PRSI system may also be made to that section. The  address to 
write to is PRSI Section, Department of Social Welfare, Gandon House, Amiens Street,  Dublin 1 
(Telephone: (01)726673 or 726333 Ext 69 or 70).  

Mise le meas
P O'Donoghue

Section 82
Occupational injuries
See also Circular 25/75 in Section 96 of Personnel Code.


